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SANFORD LAW OFFICE, PLLC 
Jo Anne Sanford, Attorney at Law 

 
March 4, 2019 

 
Via Electronic Filing 

Ms. M. Lynn Jarvis, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4325 
 

Re: Aqua North Carolina, Inc. – Motion for Extension of Time to File 
Proposal and Procedure for Bill Credits in the Event Customers 
Flush Lines at Aqua’s Request for Purposes of Addressing Water 
Quality. 

 Docket No. W-218 Sub 497 & 497A (Aqua 2018 Rate Case & 
Reporting Docket) 

 
Dear Ms. Jarvis: 

Attached please find the referenced Motion filed by Aqua today, which 

requests an Extension of Time until June 14, 2019 to make a joint filing with 

the Public Staff reporting on policies and procedures to address bill credits,  in 

the event flushing of lines is requested of customers by Aqua to support 

improved  water quality.  I am authorized to report that the parties to the 

rate case---including the Attorney General, the Public Staff, and Mr. Eric 

Galamb---do not oppose the request. 

As always, thank you and your staff for your assistance; please feel free 

to contact me if there are any questions or suggestions.   

       

Sincerely,  
     
      Electronically Submitted   
      /s/Jo Anne Sanford 
      Sanford Law Office, PLLC 
      State Bar No. 6831 
 

Attorney for Aqua North Carolina, Inc.  
c: Parties of Record  
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